
2022 Deacons Annual Report 


• Coffee and Donuts for new classes starting.


• Set up and cleaned up for a catered Funeral dinner. 


• Annual church meeting. 190 people attended. Set up, served and cleaned 
up lunch. Two new Deacons were voted in,  Brandon Pyc and Tracey 
Smith.


• Deacons had a meeting to discuss areas of responsibility.


• Spring Clean-up – served coffee and donuts. 


• Served Lunch for visiting Elam group after church.


• June Chicken Bar-b-que, set up, cooking, and clean up.


• Connect Lunch after church, set up and clean up. 


• Fall Clean-up served coffee and donuts. 


• Other Areas covered during the year as needed:


• General maintenance for the building (inside and out) as well as the 
grounds. Assisted with the removal of the old playground and installation 
of the new playground. 


• Shopping for kitchen supplies and food. 


• Shopping for VBS. 


• Preparing for Communion


• Sending Cards. 


• Decorating for Holidays and Events.


• Coordinating meals for ill and recovering people. 


